
 

CSS ART GALLERY AND  
SCHOOL IMPROVEMENT EVENT 
WEDNESDAY, MARCH 22ND | 8-9 AM OR 11-12 AM 
PARENTS MAY ENTER/EXIT THROUGH THE PUBLIC ENTRANCE OF THE 

GYMNASIUM 

CSS welcomes parents to our school to view class artwork on display in the 

gymnasium and to share parent priorities for school improvement for 2023-2024.   

Parents are invited to enter the gymnasium after dropping their children off in the 

morning or prior to picking them up at the times listed above.  There will be 

student greeters and parents will have the chance to view student artwork and 

enjoy a coffee and treat from Milltown Roasters.  

Parents will be given 4 dots to place on posters with student priorities in 2023-24.  

The categories include Academic Priorities, Relationship Priorities, and Social 

Emotional Priorities.  There will also be a suggestion box for ideas on how we can 

best achieve these goals as a community. 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to CSS! 

This activity is a partnership between CSS students, staff, and our PSSC. 

 

 


